
Coronavirus update 
Message from Organization Committee 

 

We want to inform you that we are continually evaulating the situation related to the 

coronavirus spread.  

Together with our speakers and registered participants we decided that we are moving on 

with organization as it was planned for the 25th -26th of April.  

 

We are limited to small group of 45 participants and there are no specific restrictions on travel 

to Croatia or small group gatherings. 

 

However, the reasonable decisions to preserve individual health are the most important so we 

will inform you if there will be any change. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact us by direct call to 00 385 99 493 4776 or by an email: 

inafg@yahoo.com. We will immediately answer to all yours enquiries.  

 

 

Continue to site 

 

 
 

mailto:inafg@yahoo.com
https://lider.events/symposium/

